STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
ANDREW JACKSON STATE OFFICE BUILDING
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37242

September 26, 2016

Russ Truell, Finance Director
109 3rd Avenue South
Franklin, TN 37064

Dear Russ Truell:

This is to inform vou that a taxpayer located within your city/county has applied for a refund. An
auditor has determined that the claim for refund is valid. As a result, your local option sales tax
distribution has been reduced by the amount of $116,851.55.

The claim is currently in the approval process. Once all the necessary signatures have been
acquired, a check will be forwarded to the taxpayer. In the event the refund is reduced or denied

during the process, your local option sales tax distribution will be increased accordingly.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Amanda McGraw in our Fiscal
Services office at (615) 253-8950.

Sincerely,

Ruby Smith, Tax Auditor
Refund Unit
Audit Division



